Oct 2, 18
Rotarian Brenda Ryan-Carter reminded all present that the donation for the Christmas gift bag for residents at LaFayette Nursing Home needs to be turned in as soon as possible.  Her goal is to purchase gifts for the gift bags in about three weeks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today’s speaker was Rotarian Allen Tucker.  His presentation covered the construction of the new Cancer Center of East Alabama (EAMC).
